
CONSTRUCTION WORK NOTICE 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation will begin construction work on US 18 (Summit Ave.) on September 5th. * 

  

  

Wisconsin Department of Transportation 

Dedicated people creating transportation solutions through innovation and exceptional service. 

Sunset Dr., Village of Summit 
Waukesha/Jefferson Co line to WIS 67 

Waukesha County 
August 22, 2023 

Traffic Impacts/Detours: 
US 18 (Sunset Drive) will be closed to through traffic from 
County BB to WIS 67 from Sept 5th to late November 2023 
and mid-February to Late June 2024. *   

• Full closure just west of Gramling Lane 
beginning September 5th; roadway will be 
impassible. Bridge out until fall 2023 

• Local access will be maintained – drivers are 
allowed to enter the work zone if their 
destination is in the work zone 

• Detour will be posted utilizing County BB to   
County DR, and WIS 67; alternate routes may 
be necessary 

• Access to businesses in the work zone 
will be maintained 

             
*Time frames are best estimates and   
subject to change due to weather or   
unforeseen circumstances 

Overview 
The project will improve approximately 4.3 miles of 
roadway including: 

• Bark River bridge replacement west of Gramling 
Lane (Sept. 5th – Late November 2023) 

• Bark River bridge replacement east of S. Utica 
Road (Mid Feb. 2024 to Late May 2024)   

• Bark River bridge replacement west of WIS 67 
(Mid Feb. 2024 to Late May 2024) 

• 2024 Pavement resurfacing along the project 
limits 
o Asphalt pavement patching 
o Milling and Asphalt resurfacing 

• Guardrail repairs   
• Installation of new pavement markings, rumble 

strips, and signing   
• Bridge replacement at 3 locations across Bark 

River 

Website: https://projects.511wi.gov/18bridges/ 

Project Contacts: 
Ryan Schnurer, P.E., WisDOT       John Kanzenbach, P.E., raSmith 
Construction Project Manager       Construction Project Engineer 
Cell: 414-303-0029        Cell: 920-382-7918 

ryan.schnurer@dot.wi.gov      john.kanzenbach@raSmith.com 
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